
PUBLIC HEARING 

TOWN OF PURCELLVILLE, VIRGINIA 
 

The Purcellville Town Council will hold a public hearing in the Town Council 

Chambers located at 221 S. Nursery Ave., Purcellville, Virginia, on Tuesday, 

September 14, 2021 at 7:00 p.m., in order to consider Town Code ordinance 

amendments to enable the Town of Purcellville to participate in a cooperative property 

tax billing and collection agreement with Loudoun County. The centralization of real and 

personal property tax billing and collection services will benefit Purcellville citizens by 

consolidating their Town and County property tax bills into a single invoice and reduce 

administrative program costs. The purpose of the proposed ordinance amendments is to 

conform Town law to the property tax billing and collection ordinances and business 

processes of Loudoun County. Amendments are proposed to Town Code Chapter 1 

General Provisions, Chapter 74 Taxation and Chapter 78 Article II Vehicle License.  

 

All members of the public are invited to present their views on this matter at the public 

hearing either in person or virtually. Interested parties may contact the Town Clerk, 

Diana Hays, at dhays@purcellvilleva.gov or 540-751-3334 for a detailed record of the 

proposed ordinance amendments. You may participate remotely in the meeting as 

follows: 

 

Town Council Meeting  

Tue, Sep 14, 2021 7:00 PM - 10:00 PM (EDT)  

 

Please join my meeting from your computer, tablet or smartphone.  

https://global.gotomeeting.com/join/569569861  

 

You can also dial in using your phone.  

United States: +1 (872) 240-3412  

 

Access Code: 569-569-861  

 

New to GoToMeeting? Get the app now and be ready when your first meeting starts: 

https://global.gotomeeting.com/install/569569861 

 

 

David A. Mekarski, AICP 

Town Manager       8/27/21 & 9/3/21 

 

 

 


